August 2021

Dear BVE Parents and Families,

Welcome back for another exciting school year at Bridge Valley! I hope that you and your family had a wonderful summer and are ready for a great school year! I would like to introduce myself as your child's Special Education Teacher for the 2021-2022 school year. I am truly delighted to work with you and your child this year and am looking forward to collaborating with the talented and dedicated group of administrators, staff, and faculty to deliver the highest quality education to your child.

I am thrilled to begin my seventh year as a part of the BVE family! I realize that teaching children is a privilege, which comes with a tremendous responsibility. I will do my best to ensure that each student has a motivating and safe learning experience in my classroom. I find it imperative for parents/guardians and teachers to be partners in a child's learning process. I feel strongly about constant communication and will frequently be sending home updates/emails to keep you informed. With your help and communication, we can make this your child's best academic year!

All are invited to BVE's open house on Thursday, August 26th from 2:00-3:00pm to visit our classroom and drop off supplies (Room 232). Monday, August 30, 2021 is the first day of school for students. I will anxiously be awaiting your child's arrival ©

It's going to be an exciting year for all of us! I appreciate all your help in supporting your child through their learning! Please feel free to contact me whenever you have any questions and/or concerns regarding your child. I am available via email and phone.

Looking forward to seeing you at the open house on Thursday, August 26th.

Sincerely, *Mrs. Emily Reynolds Special Education Teacher*ereynolds@cbsd.org

Important Dates:

8/26: BVE's Open House 2:00-3:00pm

8/30: First Day of School ☺

9/3: No School

9/6: No School- Labor Day 9/7: No School- Rosh Hashanah *Just open the camera app on your phone and follow the link!*



